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Allison, Rick

From: Rhonda Sandquist [rsandquist@syrginfo.com]
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2011 11:09 AM
To: Allison, Rick
Subject: RE: SRC HAYTHORN 36CD 

Rick, 
  
You have my approval to change the footages below for the Water Resources section. I have gone over the changes to 

be made with the person (Kori) whom I am training on permits.  
  
Thanks so much and have a great day! 
  
Rhonda Sandquist 
Synergy Resources Corporation 
20203 Highway 60 
Platteville, CO 80651 
970-737-1073-P 
970-737-1045-F 
  

From: Allison, Rick [Rick.Allison@state.co.us] 

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2011 10:44 AM 

To: Rhonda Sandquist 

Subject: SRC HAYTHORN 36CD  

Hi Rhonda, 

  

The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A oil and gas location assessment for the SRC HAYTHORN 36CD well location in the 

NE ¼ NE ¼ Section 36 T7N R66W, Weld County, and requests the following changes to the Form 2A: 

  

1)      Water Resources: Please approve me changing the distance to nearest surface water from 740 feet to 103 

feet as identified on the Hydrology Map and Location Drawing.  Please approve me changing the distance to 

nearest water well from 20715 feet to 765 feet. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Rick Allison, P.G. 

Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist 

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 

Denver, CO 80203 

303-894-2100 ext 5102 

  


